Mid-Month Update June 2020
Dear All,
Here is your copy of the June newsletter. Many thanks to everyone who has contributed articles or pictures to this edition - it really is appreciated.
I have also attached a form for reporting footpath problems in the West Essex area - see Brian Martin's note in the newsletter about this.
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The next newsletter is due in October and I'd like it to be a special lockdown edition. I'm hoping for any words and/or pictures of your lockdown walking or running activities. Have you taken part in any virtual events (not necessarily LDWA ones)? Have you set yourself any challenges? Have you discovered new or different paths or places close to home? How have you managed social distancing walks? 
Let's have a lasting reminder that our walking hasn't stopped during this period!
Thank you again,
Jackie 
Change your LDWA email preferences or unsubscribe.


